





The Official Monthly Newsletter for The Underdog Foundation

CELEBRATE WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH

This month we highlighted some amazing women in our organization and across the globe. In every community, there are great women who lead us forward. Take a moment today to recognize the boss ladies in your community, and reach out to us directly if you would like them featured through our Foundation!

Follow us <u>@TheUnderdogFoundation</u>

COLORADO CHILDREN'S BOOK DROP-OFF

March is also <u>National Reading Month!</u>
We partnered with **Hayati Mediterranean** and were able to collect over 30 children's books to donate to **Colorado Children's Hospital**.



COMMUNITY PARTNERS

Our TUF Family continues to grow!



We are currently working with:

Comal Heritage Food Incubator

Laz Cazuelas De Fer

La Catrina Grill

Little Saigon Denver

Che Tano

Nana African Market

*

CONFLUENCE COURIER

We kicked off our first partnership with locally owned delivery service **Confluence Courier and Genna Rae's Wings and More!** It's now easier than ever to get the best wings in Denver delivered straight to your door. We are proud to have brought these two local gems together to support one another, in a time where third party apps are charging more than ever.



Friendly reminder to always shop local!



#TUF SWAG DAY

March 20, 2021 was **TUF's 1st Swag Day**! We were overwhelmed with support from all across the country:

- 26 individuals
- 7 states (Colorado, Texas, NY, Michigan, Illinois, Indiana and California)
- 4 dogs Ø (the only stat that matters :p)
- 1 amazing day to remember and celebrate with you all

Eric Elmore was the lucky winner of our \$50 gift card to use at one of TUF's partner restaurants. If you are interested in expanding your TUF closet with our limited edition merchandise please reach out to us directly!





When our VP Derrick reached out to Genn Dickerson from **Genna Rae's Wings** to let him know that he couldn't make a meeting due to car trouble, he never anticipated what would happen next.

Genn used to be an auto-mechanic and remains extremely well connected in the industry. Within seconds, Genn had hung up on Derrick and was on the line with his friend Larry at **Courtesy Auto Services**, located across the street from **Welton Street Cafe**. Larry took the car in the next day and had our VP back on the road immediately. This is what **TUF** is all about: people helping people, the community coming together to support one another, and going from strangers to family. A huge thank you to Genn and Larry!

WE PROUDLY SUPPORT













